
Emma Lee 
1304-1088 Quebec Street 
Vancouver, BC  V6A 4H2 
 
December 6, 2015 
 
Councillor Pietro Calendino  
Chair, Public Safety Committee 
City of Burnaby 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 
 
Dear Councillor Calendino: 
 
It is with regret that I tender my resignation as a citizen’s representative to the Public Safety 
Committee, effective immediately. I have recently decided to move back to Vancouver and, as a 
result, would not be eligible to sit on the committee as I am no longer a resident of Burnaby.  
 
In my time on the Public Safety Committee, I have learned a great deal from you and fellow 
members. I continue to support and applaud the excellent work carried out by the committee and 
I hope to be of service again in the future should the occasion arise.  
 
Thank you and the City of Burnaby for having provided this wonderful opportunity for me to 
contribute as a resident.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Emma Lee 
 
Cc:  His Worship, Mayor Derek Corrigan 
 Lynne Axford, Administrative Officer, Office of the City Clerk 


